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DITHANE D-14

LIQUID CONCENTRATE FUNGICIDE

CONTAINS NABAM

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE:    NABAM 22%

CAUTION:  POISON

REG. NO.14388
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

NET CONTENTS:  20 LITRES

ROHM AND HAAS CANADA INC.
2 Manse Roads

West Hill, Ontario
M1E  3T9 

DITHANE and the flask symbol are Trade Marks of Rohm and Haas
Company, Philadelphia, PA.  Registered in Canada under which Rohm
and Haas Canada Inc. has been entered as a registered user.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

NOTE:  IMPORTANT

DITHANE D-14 must be used with zinc sulphate for maximum results. 
Add
1 kilogram of zinc sulphate (36% zinc) to 5 litres Dithane D-14
per
1,000 litres water.  In preparing the spray the tank should be
filled 1/3 to 1/2 full of water.  Then add the required amount of
Dithane.  Next sift the zinc sulphate slowly into the tank as it
continues to fill, allowing a few moments for mixing before
adding other insecticides if used.  The agitator in the spray
tank should be operating all during the mixing operation.

MIXING

DITHANE D-14............5 litres (per 1,000 litres of water)



Zinc Sulphate...........1 kilogram

GENERAL DIRECTIONS

Use 5 litres DITHANE D-14 plus 1 kilogram 36% zinc sulphate per
1,000 litres water following the direction for mixing outlined
above.  High pressure sprayers are preferred and thorough
coverage is important.

GLADIOLI - botrytis flower spot, botrytis leaf spot, curvularia
spot, stemphyllium

Apply when disease first appears and repeat at
intervals of 3-5 days as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS

Keep out of reach of children.  May be harmful if swallowed or
inhaled.  May cause irritation of eyes, nose, throat and skin. 
Avoid inhalation of spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes
and clothing.  Wash after handling, and before eating, drinking
or smoking.  Do not contaminate food or feed.  Do not 
contaminate ponds, lakes and streams.  Keep containers tightly
closed when not in use.  Do not allow product to become wet or
overheated during storage.  If allowed to become wet or
overheated in storage, chemical changes may occur which will
impair fungicidal affectiveness, and may also generate flammable
vapors.

FIRST AID

In case of skin contact, wash with soap and plenty of water.  If
taken internally, induce vomiting, by inserting finger into
throat.  Drink copious quantities of water.  If in eyes, flush
with plenty of water and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGY

Treat as above for skin contact.  If taken internally administer
gastric lavage.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL

Burn empty bags, stay out of the smoke.  Decontaminate equipment
and empty containers by thoroughly rinsing with water and dispose



of rinsings by burying in non-crop land away from water supplies. 
Crush, break, or puncture empty containers and bury them with the
rinsings or deliver them to sanitary  land-fill dumps in
accordance with municipal requirements.  For  additional details
on disposal of containers and rinsings and  for information about
the appropriate means of disposal of  unused, unwanted product,
contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only accordance with
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that  condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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